
AMA Chapter 534

Minutes of the General Membership Meeting, 
October 9, 2018
 

Open:
Meeting opened at 7:01 PM by President Bruce Tharpe with about 22 members present. 

Reports:
Treasurer's report was given by Joe Geiger.  See last page of minutes.
Secretary's report was given by Jess Walls.  The minutes were accepted as read.

Announcements:
None.

Unfinished Business:
Bruce Tharpe reported that Gary Neal's memorial went well and was well attended.

Art Kelly reported on the pattern contest. Art has been CD for 9 years and Sean Mersh will
take over next year. The event itself is even older. $1,056 to club. This event deserves 
more club support. Our field is very appreciated by our guests but few RE members 
attend.

Suzanne McCuistion gave a club merchandise report.

New Business:
Phil Baehne suggested renaming the Big Bird event in honor of Gary Neal. Jay Strickland 
made a motion to accept John Gaines' offer to CD the event next near. Seconded, 
discussed, passed.

Anna Johnson made a donation to the club of miscellaneous model airplane engines and 
parts. Jay made a motion to use her donation as part of a silent auction during the “Top 
Gun” fun fly October 20. Seconded, discussed, passed. 

Officer nominations / volunteers-
President – Scott Hudson Vice president – John Gaines

Treasurer – Joe Geiger Secretary – none



Cracks in the runway were noticed. They will be inspected and monitored.

50/50 drawing was not held because we didn't have tickets.

Show and Tell:

Phil Baehne shared some thoughts about Gary Neal.

Meeting adjourned at 7:45 PM
Jess Walls Secretary


